
February 24,2014

To the Honorable City Council of Los Angeles,

Friends of the Los Angeles River supports the creation of the 2014 Los Angeles River
Recreational Zone Program. We have utmost confidence in the abilities of the
Mountains Recreation and Conservation Authority (MRCA) to be the patrolling agency
for this project, and we commend them for their service on the 2013 pilot program.

We urge the City of Los Angeles to provide funding to continue safe ,access for non-
motorized boating, fishing, and hiking. Our constituents are eager to access the river
this summer.

Sincerely,

President
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